
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 16th, 2019 
 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Due to planned construction, the following intersections on East Lyons Street will be 
closed August 19th-22nd:  
 

• East Lyons at Virginia St. – Starting Monday, August 19th for 3 days 
• East Lyons at Hildebrandt St. – Starting Tuesday, August 20th for 3 days 

 
Please use caution when driving in these areas.  


